
PUBLIC NOTICE 

This is in reference to previous advertisement uploaded on website dated 

31/08/2021 regarding flling of post of IT worker in one stop Centre. The last date of 
receiving applications for the post of IT worker only has been extended up to 05/10/2021 by 

03:00pm. 

Therefore, fresh applications are being invited for the said post. Candidate eligible 
for the said post may file their application to SDM(HQ branch 14, Darya Ganj Delhi-110002

by 3:00pm dated 05/10/2021. 
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